
May 31, 2012 
 
 
VIA FED EX 
 
 
Advice Letter No. UT-12-01 
 
Mr. Gary L. Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
The Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber Wells Building 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
Enclosed are the proposed tariff sheets for South Central Utah Telephone Association, Inc. (12-
052-T02) filed with the Division of Public Utilities for the Exchange Carriers of Utah Tariff on file 
as P.S.C.U. No. 1. 
 
 Revised Canceling Tariff 
 Tariff Sheets Sheets 
 
12th Revised Sheet No. 3 11th Revised Sheet No. 3 
7th Revised Sheet No. 3.1 6th Revised Sheet No. 3.1 
Original Sheet Nos. 3.2 and 3.3 
1st Revised Sheet Nos. 5 and 34 Original Sheet Nos. 5 and 34 
Original Sheet Nos. 34.1 and 34.2 
1st Revised Sheet No. 35 Original Sheet No. 35 
9th Revised Sheet Nos. 231 and 233 8th Revised Sheet Nos. 231 and 233 
 
This filing proposes two changes: 
 
1. To revise the State Access Tariff to address the Identification and Rating of Voice over 

Internet Protocol-Public Switched Telephone Network (VoIP-PSTN) toll traffic, which is in 
accordance with the FCC’s Order 11-161 effective on December 29, 2011. VoIP-PSTN toll 
traffic would be billed at the interstate switched access rates, which are lower than the current 
state access rates. 

 
2. To revise the Carrier Common Line rate as required in the FCC’s November 18, 2011 Report 

and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in WC Docket Nos. 10-90, etc. (FCC 
11-161). The rate change is in accordance with Section §51.909, Transition of rate-of-return 
carrier access charges of that Order. 
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Even though the other rates were not changed at this time, we changed the text to indicate 
originating and terminating rates in case the originating rates remain capped in the future. 
 
We are also doing tariff clean up on the Check Sheet for missing sheet numbers. 
 
It is requested that this filing become effective July 3, 2012. 
 
This filing will not increase any rate or charge, cause the withdrawal of service, or conflict with 
other Tariff sections. 
 
Please call me at 209.955.6103 or e-mail me at lorrie.bernstein@mossadams.com if you have any 
questions about the content or Chris Gilmore at 209.955.6151 for questions on the filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lorrie Bernstein 
For Moss Adams LLP 
 
LB:cg 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc/encs: Michael East (Via E-mail) 
 The Public Service Commission of Utah (Via E-mail) 


